
THANK YOU FOR CELEBRATING NATIONAL PRO BONO WEEK WITH US

OCTOBER 25-31

In the celebration of National Pro Bono Week, you are invited to participate in a Pro Bono 
Fair at Concordia University School of Law.

	 Wednesday, October 28, 2015
		 4:00 - 6:00 pm
		 Concordia University School of Law Atrium
		 Light Refreshments

Local agencies who provide pro bono legal service will host informational tables in the Concordia Law 
atrium. You will have the opportunity to meet our pro bono partners and get information about pro bono 
opportunities within our community.
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